
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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December 2023

THE GABLES

LOOK WHAT FUN WE 
HAVE BEEN HAVING..
We all had so much fun celebrating bonfire night! 
We spoke about how to stay safe around 
fireworks, we also learnt what clothing we should 
wear during the cold weather and delicious food 
we might eat during the bonfire. We enjoyed a 
treat of hot chocolate with marshmallows and 
sprinkles around the ‘campfire’ and learnt a new 
firework song – ‘the rockets in the sky go swish, 
swish, bang!’

We also celebrated Diwali at nursery. Our friend 
Aarav kindly brought in some special objects from 
home such as a Diya’s candle holder, tea lights, a 
story called The Story of Diwali Rama and Sita and 
some chocolate treats! We read the special story 
and spoke about the objects. We then watched a 
video about Diwali and how families celebrate. The 
children enjoyed making their own Diya’s using 
clay, and then decorating them with, paint, glitter 
and jewels! We created different rangoli patterns, 
and held a Diwali disco. 

LOOK WHAT WE WILL 
BE DOING…
In December we will be taking part in lots of 
Christmas activities. The children will be making 
decorations to display across the nursery and we 
are all looking forward to Christmas dinner. 

Dates for the Diary:
MONDAY 4TH DECEMBER – LAMBS CHRISTMAS CRAFT MORNING

TICKETS ARE ON SALE NOW! 
Please speak to a member of staff if you wish to join in with the fun!

THURSDAY 7TH DECEMBER – CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY!
Come in your best Christmas jumper ready for a day of festive fun! 

W/C MONDAY 13TH DECEMBER – CHRISTMAS NATIVITY WEEK! 
tickets are now on sale 

FRIDAY 22ND DECEMBER – NURSERY WILL CLOSE FOR CHRISTMAS!
NURSERY WILL RE-OPEN ON TUESDAY 2ND JANUAURY 2024!


